NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION BOARD OF
THE CITY OF MOUNT PLEASANT, TEXAS
March 25, 2025, at 9:00 a.m.

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Mount Pleasant Economic Development Corporation Board may
be present at the Meet and Greet Session for Project Sonic Tails on March 25, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. The event
will take place at Seasons Venue located at 114 W 2™ St, Mt Pleasant, TX 75455.
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(}laneth Moreno, Director of Operations

[ certify that the above notice of meeting is a true and correct copy of said notice and that same was
posted at the Mount Pleasant Economic Development Office & website and, potentially, on the
bulletin board of City Hall of the City of Mount Pleasant, Texas, a place readily accessible to the
general public at all times, by 9:00 AM on Saturday, March 22, 2025 and remained so posted for
at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting.



